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PAGASA's STC met on 7 April 2022 with Mr. Lao Nguon Eng/Commercial 

Attache from the Royal Embassy of Cambodia in the Phils. It was his 2nd 

visit to the PAGASA Ofc. His first one was almost exactly a year ago. He

 is seriously exploring export of Cambodian rice to the Philippines 

since it buys from Vietnam/Thailand and Cambodia exports rice to these 

two.Â  

Philippine Amalgamated Supermarkets Association, Inc.

https://www.pagasa.org.ph Powered by Joomla! Generated: 20 April, 2025, 14:46


